GBC iNtegrate Meeting 

April 22, 2011

Minutes

Berg Hall Conference Room 2-3pm

Present:  Cathy Fulkerson, Jan King, Dorinda Friez, Marsha Holford, Susanna Dorr, Jodi Gerrits, Linda Uhlenkott, Lynn Mahlberg, Julie Byrnes, Sonja Sibert, Lora McCarty, DJ Smith, Laura Smith, Ginger Holladay-Houston (SCS), Renee Davis (SCS).


Admissions –Applications aren’t showing up for a week in staging area.

Academic Advising – 29 plans coded in PROD, tested setup of 5; cleanup of data, resubmitted updated security matrix to DJ. 

Communications Committee – Jan asked that this agenda item be removed. Most questions are specific to departments and not the committee. Jan will continue to work out issues with each department as needed. Discussed streamlining student communications, email vs. sending letters, and how to handle the issue of students without email addresses and communication methods with them.

 Financial Aid – No report.

Student Financials – Cheri Harwell was here this week. Created pop-ups for students to enroll in direct deposit and to receive the 1098-T form electronically. Accepted cash and checks for the fall semester for the first time, and set up item types for FA.
Student Records – ASG met – advisory display, residency determinations, conversions for previous education and external degrees. Class schedule has rolled for spring 2012 so support staff can begin working on it.
Reporting – Developing guidelines for reporting. Report que to log reporting requests has been started. Assign designees to begin testing and create a test library.

Portal – Seems to be working good. Updating messages and working out issues when needed. Pagelets for faculty page are currently blank. Start updating pages to bring current beginning in July.
Security & Technical – FT faculty received log-in information this week. Worked on changing passwords, sent emails, started receiving requests from adjuncts. Discussed adding a link to the log-in site for FT faculty to submit work orders and adjunct faculty could contact the help desk for submitting work orders.
Other – Cindy and Linda will conduct the first faculty training session on April 29. Faculty will need their passwords and log-in information prior to the training.
Next meeting –April 29 in BHCR.

